
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 8/16/2010 4:11:05 PM
To: (as2@cpuc.ca.gov) (as2@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: PG&E's Advice 3718-E (Internal): Revisions to Schedule NEMVNMA

Here it is. Hope this resolves things going forward. Can you send Scott a copy ? I don't have his 
email.

From: PG&E Tariffs

Sent: Nonday, August 16, 2010 3:57 PH

To: Reg Rel Advice Letter Recipients

Cc: | Redacted |; Rubin, David:rpprlartprl 1 Walter, Stacy W (Law);| Redacted
iRpdarfpd I Harre, CharlesjRedacted 1

Subject: PG&E's Advice 3718-E (Internal): Revisions to Schedule NEHVNNA

On Monday, August 16, 2010, Pacific Gas and Electric Company filed Advice 
3718-E with the Commission

Revisions to Schedule NEMVNMA—Virtual Net Energy Metering (VNM) Service 
for Individually Metered Residential Units and Owners with Housing Receiving 
Incentives from the Multifamily Affordable Solar Housing (MASH) Program or the 
New Solar Homes Partnership Program (NSHP) Affordable Housing
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